Training information

Johnnetta Miller

Wed 6/4/2014 9:29 AM

To:Shannon Brown <smbrown@Harvey152.org>; Melanie Ware <mware@Harvey152.org>; Michael McGrone <mmcgrone@Harvey152.org>; Clifton Hunt <chunt@Harvey152.org>; Frank Kuzniewski <fkuzniewski@Harvey152.org>; Roxie Thomas <rthomas@Harvey152.org>; Iretha Brown <ibrown@Harvey152.org>;

Cc:Paul Sanchez <psanchez@harvey152.org>;

@ 1 attachment

STAFF PD INFORMATION 6-2.doc;

Attached is the sheet sent to all staff about the upcoming Summer school schedule and days. You will see that I have scheduled time in for you on Friday to discuss anything that is pertinent to your building.

Let me know if you have any questions. Thanks!

Johnnetta Miller, Director of Teaching and Learning Harvey School District 152 16001 Lincoln Avenue, Harvey, IL 60426 P: 708-333-0300 F:708-333-0349 C:847-757-9554 jmiller@harvey152.org - johnnettamiller@gmail.com

* CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any attachments are confidential and may contained privileged information, including FERPA protected information. If you are not the named recipient of this message, please immediately alert the sender and destroy this message and its attachments without disclosing the contents to anyone or using them for any purpose.